
 

 
 

Gawler East Link Road Project 
Potts Road Upgrade Concept Design 
 

 
Dear Resident/Property Owner, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to provide you with an 
update on the Gawler East Link Project. 
 
As part of the preparation for construction, our project team consulted with the community and 
stakeholders to provide feedback prior to the design phase commencing.  
 
This feedback has been incorporated into the design, which is now at 30% completion. 
 
As a result of the feedback the project team has reviewed the original design for Potts Road and 
identified alternative treatments to increase its functionality and improve safety and amenity. The 
changes from the original design are reductions in lane and median widths, resulting in a decreased 
overall road width on Potts Road.  
 
Project benefits include: 

 New Disability Discrimination Act (DDA) compliant footpaths and road crossings 

 Upgraded road lighting 

 Dedicated bike lanes 

 Safe right turn storage capacity for access into properties 

 Maximised number of on-street car parking (approximately 42 parks) 

 Inclusion of a “spoon drain” between the road and car parks to 
o Reduce impacts on driveways and existing services 
o Improve stormwater drainage 
o Improve visibility to allow road users to differentiate between the road and the parking bays 

 Increased opportunities for landscaping along Potts Road 
 
A concept plan is attached for your viewing and information. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 
 
Email: dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au 
Telephone: 1300 282 939 
Or visit our website: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Gawler East Link Road Project Team 
25/07/2018 
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